
 
 

 
8th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Apologies for the additional information below that I should have included in yesterday’s newsletter and thank you for the 
timely reminders from parents. They’re much appreciated. 
 
Anti-Bullying Week – Next week is Anti-Bullying Week. We will mark this week with an assembly for the children on Tuesday 
and then some class activities during the week. On Tuesday the children are invited to come into school wearing odd socks – 
the brighter the better! The odd socks are to celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way and to signify our 
uniqueness and our right to be ourselves. We aren’t asking for any donations for this. 
 
Social Media – In line with anti-bullying, we have unfortunately had a couple of incidents recently regarding rather unpleasant 
behaviour across social media. I appreciate the difficulties in policing children’s use of technology but do ask parents to be as 
vigilant as they can be. Unkind behaviour is extremely hurtful in any form and not something we want any of our children to 
experience. 
 
Children In Need – Friday 15th November is Children In Need. We’d like to invite children to come into school wearing 
something spotty or Pudsey related as part of their uniform for a small donation of 50p to raise money for this worthy cause. 
 
I hope everyone enjoys a restful weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr R. Gould 
Acting Headteacher 

 


